

Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Community Of London & Vicinity

Ελληνική ορθοδόξος κοινότης αγιας τριάδος λονδίνου και περιχώρων



Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. Konstantine Chatzis

fatherkonstantine@bellnet.ca

(519) 497-0833

Dear Faithful Parishioners of Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church of London,

Once again we wish to take this opportunity to bring you up to date on changes to our Church Community. Father Konstantine and the Community Council, are diligently exploring all avenues to keep our Parishioners safe in this time of extreme health concerns.

Covid-19 (coronavirus) is still on the rise and our government and health officials aprise us everyday of new protective measures being put into place to keep us all healthy. To assist in this, the following cancellations are in place:

Philoptochos Retreat scheduled for March 21st – CANCELLED HOPE Club scheduled for March - CANCELLED OPA Meeting scheduled for March 19th – CANCELLED Philoptochos Easter Projects – Pastitsio, Tsourekia, Lamb Raffle – CANCELLED Seniors 55+ Meetings - CANCELLED

All Church Community Organizations and Committees will not meet until further notice.

Premier Ford has reduced the number of persons allowed to gather in an enclosed area to 50. As of now, persons attending Church services WILL BE limited to 50 in total. Within the next few days we will be able to participate in services from our homes from the Community Website or Facebook. Instructions will be posted and sent by email as soon as the feed goes live.

Please contact the Church Office 519-438-7951 Monday to Friday from 10 am to 2 pm with questions or concerns. Please avoid going into the office at the present time.

If you need to contact the Hellenic Community Centre, our phone 519-686-8466 will be monitored Monday to Friday from 10 am to 2 pm until further notice. Please avoid going into the office at the present time.

If you know of a friend or family member who does not have email please pass on this message.

If you know of emails of other parishioners who may want to receive future updates please ask them to email the Church Office at htoffice@bellnet.ca.

These are very difficult times for all of us but with Faith in God, the protection of the Holy Theotokos and by following the measures set out by our Government and Health Officials we will overcome these obstacles.

Let us not only look to our own households but also to our friends and neighbours who may be in need. We are here to help as needed. Simply contact us.

A. Kerhoulas

Fr. Konstantine Chatzis

Parish Priest

Holy Trinity Greek

Orthodox Community

Penelope Kerhoulas

President

Holy Trinity Greek

Orthodox Community

Paul Makrakos

Secretary

Holy Trinity Greek

Orthodox Community